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Hi Laura,

The comments are from UDS office hours, which is sort of a precursor to PVP.  We will take
the project to PVP once the project design has been more finalized.

 

Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning

On Fri, Apr 30, 2021 at 6:32 AM Laura Rodriguez <l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com>
wrote:

Good morning Bradley,

 

Happy Friday! Are the design review comments from PVP?

 

 

Thank you

 

Laura Rodriguez
Managing Principal
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Statement of Confidentiality.  The contents of this e-mail message and any attachments are confidential and
are intended solely for addressee. The information may also be legally privileged. This transmission is sent in
trust, for the sole purpose of delivery to the intended recipient. If you have received this transmission in error,
any use, reproduction or dissemination of this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended
recipient, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail or phone and delete this message and its
attachments, if any.

 

P Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 

From: Bradley Furuya <bradley.furuya@lacity.org> 
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 6:00 PM
To: Laura Rodriguez <l.rodriguez@eyestoneeir.com>
Subject: Sunset Wilcox

 

Hi Laura,

 

I'm returning a few sections as well as design review comments that
came out of an internal meeting with Urban Design Studio.  Let me know
if you or the team want to discuss the design review comments in more
detail.
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Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning
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